

Meeting Notes:

Meeting Notes:

Meeting Notes:

Randall Taylor

Terry Rogers

Janice Perrino

Newsletter Date: Feb 21st, 2018



Volume 22, Issue 32

Club Duties

If you are unable to fulfill your duty, PLEASE FIND A REPLACEMENT, then let the meeting chair know.

Feb 21st, 2018

Front Door Greeters: Rod Fay & Ken Hammer

Front-of-House:

San Mahara

Invocation:Doug Pearson

Doug Pearson Introductions:

Randall Taylor
Rotary Minute:

Dave Thompson

50/50: Randall Taylor Sgt @ Arms:

Don Bonner

Feb 28th, 2018

Front Door Greeters: Sheila Forrest & Bill Hardy

Front-of-House: San Mahara Invocation : Janice Perrino

Introductions:
Dave Thompson
Rotary Minute:

Rotary Minute: Randall Taylor

50/50: Bonnie Murrell Sgt At Arms:

Graham Calder

Mar 7th, 2018

Front Door Greeters:

Sher Holubowich & Anna Jones

Front-of-House:

TBA

Invocation : Dave Perry

Introductions: Cemi Vur

Rotary Minute: Donna Allen

50/50: Bonnie Murrell

Sgt At Arms:

Kris Rongve

Weekly Wake-up

upcoming Programs

Feb 21st - Business Meeting

Feb 28th - TBA

Mar 7th - Violet Hayes, Island Crisis Centre, Capital Campaign for Samaritan House

Rob Waine Looking for Ryla Interviewers...

Rob is seeking 6-8 Rotarians to conduct interviews on Saturday morning (8:45 to 11:45 a.m.). We have 8 applicants for 5 spaces at the Rotary Youth Leadership Awards conference that takes place in Tacoma in March. The interviews will be held in the hall at <u>St. Andrew's Presbyterian Church, 4235 Departure Bay Rd</u> (close to Wellington Secondary School). Please let Rob know by phone if you're available.

Rob Waine 250-758-2267

Tooth Fairies are back at it...

Daybreak Rotary's Catch a Smile program was at Frank J. Ney Elementary on Friday, Feb 16th.



Sunshine Ladies reminder...

A reminder...If any members know of another member who is ill or who has had a death in the family, please let our Sunshine Ladies, Sher or Donna know, so that they can send out a card on behalf of the club. Thank you.

Please send content and photos for the Weekly Wake-up to robbmowbray@telus.net

Club Birthdays

Feb 26 Don Bonner

Club Anniversaries

No Anniversaries this week.

Meeting Notes - Feb 14th/2018 submitted by Bill Hardy, photos by Donna Allen

Dave Perry got everyone's attention in his valentine's attire of a pink dress shirt with a red hat and matching red suspenders. Looking Good.

Everyone was perfect with the new lyrics of O Canada to start off the morning.

Ron Blank started us off with our visiting Rotarians and guests of Rotarians

Visiting rotarians - Dave Wiley from Calgary

Guests of Rotarians - Daryl introduced our exchange student Peter Bartok from Hungary. Ken introduced our guest speaker Holly Bright.

Daryl being sergeant of arms did a fantastic job of assigning tables for breakfast.



Announcements

Rod Fay was trying to confirm a date to bring a person on to join the club, March 21st to be the date. Brian advised that week and next week is spring break, so stay tuned.

Ev asked for a motion to donate \$7500 US to school project in Napal, Rod seconded so will be brought forward to the board. Watch for emails for fireside chats.

Ron introduced Carl Wood at his table as he forgot.

Doug mentioned Wellington School Jazz Band having a Jazz Night at Port Theatre, tickets \$10, not certain on date so will bring more details to next meeting.

Rotary Minute (which our illustrious co-president Doug Lum forgot about) Terry Rogers — mentioned our golf tournament, new format (9 & dine), new location at Nanaimo Golf Club, start time 4:30pm, feel welcome to bring family and friends to dinner if they are not the golfing type.

Guest Speaker

Ken introduced our guest speaker, Holly Bright of Crimson Coast Dance with new GM Linda who moved over from Coquitlam. Holly moved to Nanaimo in 1992 and realized there was interest in dance so started up Crimson Coast Dance

they provide dance experiences of many kinds, keeping it fun and creative
 Youth program has developed and an indigenous program has started
 Relate to imagery, metaphor, music and movement in the theatre or on the street.
 Hip Hop Pow Wow – youth workshops in March
 Affordable rates \$25-40 for tickets as they do receive gov't funding and community support - Shows are in May and July

50/50 – Dave drew for the Queen of Hearts to no avail Foundation draw won by Dawne Anderson \$11

Sergeant of Arms - Daryl K.

Fined Bill H. for not being organized in his note taking duties Lots of happy dollars for the presentation given

Doug won the Love Ball

Safe travels to Bonnie and with that the 4 way test was recited, we say good bye until next week and meeting adjourned.



Monday – Parksville, Bayside Inn, Noon 1st, 2nd, 3rd Tuesday – Nanaimo North, Nanaimo Golf Club, 6:10 pm Wednesday – Nanaimo Oceanside, Longwood Meeting Rm upstairs 5 p.m. Thursday – Lantzville – ABC Restaurant on Mary Ellen Drive, 7 a.m. Friday – Nanaimo – Coast Bastion Inn, 12:15 p.m.





Club President:

NathanThornton

Past President:

Neil Sorsdahl

Vice President:

Doug Lum

Club Secretary:

Ron Blank

Club Treasurer:

Doug Pearson

Club President Elect:

Evelyn Boegh

International Service Director:

San Mahara

Community Service Director:

Dave Perry

Youth Service Director:

Scott Bradford

Club Service Director:

Donna Allen

Member Service Director:

Ken Hammer

Bulletin Editor:

Robb Mowbray

Assistant Governor Area 4:

Bev Hilton, Oceanside

District Governor 2017-2018:

Tom Carroll

RI President 2017-2018:

Ian H.S. Riseley

Make-ups

To ensure that your make-up information is properly recorded, send any info on extra meetings attended, extra committee work, service projects, online work, etc. to Denise Davidson.

Four Wau Test

- 1. Is it the TRUTH?
- 2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
- 3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?
- 4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

